Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Tony <tjb1587@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 4:28 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Re: Save Lake Almanor

Thank You. Tony Brown
Sent from my iPad

> 0n Mar 26, 2015, at 4:21 PM, Barnes, Peter@Waterboards <Peter.Barnes@waterboards.ca.gov> wrote:

>

> Thank you for your comments. | will make sure that they are added to the record and taken into consideration. Can
you please provide your full name so | can ensure that these comments are attributed to the correct person?
>

> Sincerely,

>

> Peter Barnes

> Engineering Geologist

> Water Quality Certification Program

> Division of Water Rights

> State Water Resources Control Board

> Phone: (916) 445-9989

> Email: Peter.Barnes@waterboards.ca.gov

> From: Tony [mailto:tjb1587 @sbcglobal.net]

> Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 6:13 AM

> To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

> Subject: Save Lake Almanor

>

> Mr Barnes Exporting most or all of Lake Almanor's cold water pool to achieve a marginal benefit far downstream
would be an ecological travesty.It would result in a warmer lake and increased algae blooms,impacting both fish and
humans.

>

> Sent from my iPad




